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Hull Active Schools Football Festival 

On Thursday 24th March children from Southcoates took part in a football festival 
at the Tigers Trust Arena. 

The children earned points by taking part in a series of activities testing their agility, 
accuracy and teamwork. The events included Blind Football, where the children wore 
blindfolds and their partner had to give instructions to avoid obstacles and score a 
goal. Speedkick, where the speed of the ball was recorded digitally, goal keeping  
activities and agility courses. All Southcoates children took part in all events and 

showed great resilience, determination, teamwork and respect, towards each other, 
the other schools and the event organisers. 

In the afternoon, the children were split into 4 teams and competed against other 
Hull schools in mini matches. Our children walked away with medals for first,      
second, third places and runners up – amazing results, well done everyone! 

Helping Hands  

As part of our Helping Hands theme 
this term, the Nursery children have 
been planting Sunflower seeds to 
give as a gift to the residents of   
Alexander Court. The little green  

fingers must be working as they are 
already starting to grow!  



Y3 / 4 Litter Pick 

Last week, children in years three and four went on a litter pick around the local  
area. Our local council member, Councillor Hester Bridges, accompanied the       

children. She was very impressed by the amount of rubbish which was collected and 
how well the children behaved. Well done years three and four! 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 6th April: School photograph day 

Friday 8th April: Last day before Easter Holiday 

Tuesday 26th April: School re-opens for summer term 

 

Easter Chocolate Raffle 

Ms Jackson will be selling raffle   
tickets every  morning next week 
for the chance to win any of the 

Easter chocolate prizes in the 
picture.  

£1 for 5 raffle tickets.   


